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Hi it’s Mrs Wood (year 1 teacher, DSL and SENCO) one of my roles at Cayton 

School is Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL). At Cayton, we are committed to 

ensuring all our children feel safe in school, home and online. To support families 

further, we are going to continue to provide a bulletin with lots of current information, 

what we are providing at school and ways to help your child stay safe at home 

(especially online). I would appreciate any feedback or topics of interest via Dojo 

through a private message. 

PSHE- In Summer 

A preventative way that we educate 

children about safeguarding 

themselves is through the PSHE 

curriculum. As you are aware we 

use the scheme Jigsaw. Last half 

term’s Jigsaw piece was 

‘Relationships’ and the children 

learnt about what a relationship is 

and also about healthy relationships. 

This term, our jigsaw piece is 

‘Changing me’ and the children are 

learning about how their bodies and 

emotions change as they grow up.  

Additionally, we have added consent 

as an extra to Jigsaw. Any families 

who are new to school, you can find 

information on our PSHE/RSE 

curriculum on our school website.  

 

School Updates 

- We have focused on water safety and had Every One 

Active in to do an assembly and workshops with year 

1 and 2.  

- There is some helpful information/advice on this link 

about keeping children safe online: 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/ or NSPCC website: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/  

- School have recently subscribed to Knowsley City 

Learning online newsletter. These will be updated 

regularly with online safety information to help us and 

you keep your children safe online: Here is the link to 

find the latest edition: 

https://www.caytonprimaryschool.co.uk/safeguarding-

1  

- We continue to ask parents not to be on mobile 

phones on the playground. This is to safeguard the 

children and yourself. Thanks for your support around 

this. 

Yellow Ribbon 

At Cayton School, we will continue to use yellow ribbons 

(worn on lanyards) as the senior leaders and the 

safeguarding team. These ribbons symbolise that we are 

additional trusted members of staff to talk to about feeling 

safe, friendship issues or any worries. The adults wearing 

them are: Mrs Monaghan, Mr Vasey, Mr Taylor, Mrs Wood, 

Mrs Wilson, Mrs Brannon and Miss Clough. 
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